
Sangamon Valley Public Water District 

709 N. Prairieview Road 

Mahomet, IL 61853 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

 

In accordance with Sec. 5 ILCS 120/2.02 of the Illinois Open Meetings Act, notice is hereby 

given that the Regular Monthly Meeting of the Sangamon Valley Public Water District 

scheduled for Monday, April 25, 2022 has been cancelled.  

The SVPWD Board will meet again at their regularly scheduled meeting in May, 2022.  

 

Posted this 22nd day of April, 2022 

 

 

SVPWD 


